Sheridan School District 48J

Phone (503) 843-2433
Fax (503) 843-3505

435 South Bridge Street
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A.J. Grauer, Superintendent www.sheridan.k12.or.us

May 23,2013

Paula Branson
745 SW 2™ St
Sheridan, OR 97378

Dear Paula:

Thank you for serving on the Sheridan District Budget Committee. The term of the
position you have held expired June 30, 2013. Please indicate below if you are interested
in continuing to serve on the Budget Committee or if you are rejecting the position
appointment.

We will appreciate receiving verification of your acceptance or rejection of this position as
soon as possible. Please return to the District Office, 435 S Bridge Street.

Thank you for all the time and energy you have spent serving on our Budget Committee.
It is sincerely appreciated!

Sincerely,
A
A.J. Grauer

Superintendent

| accept -,/ reject [ Budget Committee position #3
The term expires June 30, 2016.
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